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18/5/2020 

Parent Information Session at Boonah State High School –  
Thursday 27 August 2020 5:30pm.  
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

We would like to extend to you a warm invitation to visit Boonah State High School on Thursday 
17 August 2020 for an Information Session and an opportunity to meet some of the key 
members of staff. The Year 6 students will be attending the Transition Day in December 2020, 
so will not need to attend this session. The information session will be held in the Multimedia 
Centre. 

The idea of the Information Session is for us to address some of the important aspects around 
starting High School to help you prepare your student for this big event in their lives.  There 
will be addresses by the Deputy Principal, Symantha McSweeney, the current Year 7 Year 
Level Coordinator, Kathrine Chisholm and the Science/IT HOD Jason Smith to discuss the 
Laptop Program, amongst others. There will also be a question and answer session for you to 
pose any questions, raise any concerns and find out anything that is of interest to you.  

This year all prospective students will be required to attend an Enrolment Interview with their 
parent/caregiver. Interviews will take place 24/8 – 11/9/2020 and can be booked though 
https://eq.sobs.com.au/pt3/parent.php?schoolid=70637 . 

Enrolment paperwork will be provided to your primary school for distribution. Please ensure 
you bring your completed enrolment paperwork to this interview. Students who have not 
completed an enrolment interview will be unable to attend the Transition Day.  

We look forward to meeting you and know that this will be the start of a positive partnership for 
the years to come.  Please RSVP by contacting the school on 5460 6111. 

Yours sincerely 

     

Cheryl Bullion Symantha McSweeney  
Principal Deputy Principal 

 
 

          “Working in Partnership with Students, Parents and the Community” 

http://www.boonahshs.eq.edu.au/
mailto:boonahshs@boonahshs.eq.edu.au
https://eq.sobs.com.au/pt3/parent.php?schoolid=70637

